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Your Latest News & Updates

Greetings!

Summer is here!  I hope you have a chance to recharge and refresh over
the summer.

​As we prepare to choose our leaders for the coming year, I hope you'll consider joining our team!
Active participation allows for both personal and professional growth. It also provides the opportunity
to network with colleagues, receive continuing education and volunteer in the community. Many hands
make light work and you can make a difference! Just click on the link and write your name in!

We will be hosting a Regional CE meeting with SFVDAS on Wednesday, July 31 @ 7p.
Registration information will be going out soon, so watch for it!

I appreciate what each of you do for the dental community and am grateful that you are part of the
community here at PVDAS. Being able to support one another is a wonderful thing!

Warmly,
​Claudia Pohl, CDA, RDA
President

 

Election of Officers
Vote for your board for the coming year! Yes, you can volunteer - many hands make light
work! Just write your name in the blank. This will be active until June 30, 2024.

Welcome to this New Professional Member!

Christine Hill

Congrats to this Member for advancing to New Professional Year 2!

Jacqueline Loy

Welcome to these New Student Members!

Natasha Kearl Desiree Leal
Calista Serra

Marlene Dominguez
Tram Tran

https://forms.gle/4dhmDRbnYYDSwqwL7
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=eeba9497-48d1-438c-87c5-0aade91cd85b
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CDAA held their annual member's meeting during the Educational Conference in
April, 2024. CDA President Carliza Marcos joined us for the meeting - and for
champagne & chocolate at the party. PVDAS received the award for the largest
local in CDAA!! PVDAS member Mercedes Hermosillo was recognized for achieving
Life Membership this past year.

Elections were held electronically this year. The CDAA Officers for 24-25 are:
   President: Christy Burton
   1st VP: Linda Willyerd
   2nd VP: Wendy Pio
   Secretary: Kelly Thomas

The Education Conference was a great success, with 13 CE offered during the two
day conference. Great location (right on the San Francisco Bay), great food and
time for learning and socializing. It will be held in SoCal next year April 25-26, 2025,
so mark your calendar now!

CDAA's next Board of Directors meeting will be held on Saturday, June 22, 2024 via
zoom.. All are welcome -  just  just let me know  and I'll send you the info!

You should have received a notice from ADAA last week regarding the new database and
portal. All users need to set up an account in the new ADAA portal.

ADAA is excited to announce the launch of our new database
management system and website! This upgrade provides an
enhanced, user-friendly platform that simplifies purchasing,
membership renewal, event registration, and contact information
management.

For security purposes, you must set up an account in the new
portal. Please read through these important instructions before
logging into the new system.

Note: You will not be able to use the 'forgot password' feature until you have
created your account in the new portal for the first time.

  Set Up Your Account in the New ADAA Portal

Video Tutorial: How to Log In to the New ADAA Portal

If you encounter any issues or have questions, please feel free to
reach out to us at info@adaausa.org

Visit our Website

Pomona Valley Dental Assistants Society | PO Box 8352 | Green Valley Lake, CA 92341 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://adaa1.wpenginepowered.com/how-to-log-in-to-the-new-adaa-portal/
https://vimeo.com/943369144/285d683f1e?share=copy
mailto:info@adaausa.org
http://www.pvdas.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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